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Patrik Egeland resigns as CFO of Qben Infra

Patrik Egeland has resigned as CFO of Qben Infra. He took over as CFO in Qben Infra in January 
this year after having filled the role as Head of Investments at ININ since 2022. Patrik Egeland 
leaves to work on assignments outside of the group.

Qben Infra will initiate the process to recruit a new CFO, but Patrik Egeland will continue to work 
with Qben Infra until March 1, 2025.

For further information, please contact:
Fredrik Arpe, interim CEO of Qben Infra
Tel: +46  42 6270-558

 E-mail: fredrik.arpe@qben.se

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies in infrastructure services in the Nordic region. 
The company operates in niches where the market is driven by strong growth trends, large 
government investments and where opportunities for consolidation and strong growth exist – 
for example, railways and power grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced 
by selective acquisitions (M&A) and realisation of synergies. For more information, see https://

/en/www.qben.se
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